
Don’t let anyone steal the future.
  Report fraud today! 

Each year individuals steal 
federal education dollars or 
misuse them for their own 
personal use--vital funds 
aimed at providing education 
opportunities that build the 
future of America.

E-mail:  oighotline@ed.gov 
Write:  U.S. Department of Education, 

Office of Inspector General, 
400 Maryland Avenue S.W., 

Washington, DC 20202-1500

Call the 
Office of Inspector 

General Hotline: 

1-800-MISUSED
 (1-800-647-8733) 

www.ed.gov/misused.

Don’t let them get away with it!  
If you suspect waste, fraud or 
abuse, report it today!

Your report can be made anonymously or in confidence. 


